
KonnectONE, Inc. 
 

 
Date: April 18, 2024 

 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology Laboratory Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Rd. 
Columbia, MD 21046 

 

SUBJECT: Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: 2APQU-K500HPEL 

 

Dear Examiner, 

This is to request a Class II Permissive Change for FCC ID: 2APQU-K500HPEL, 
(approval date: 09/16/2019) 
The change filed under this application is: 
 Change the Flash from MT29RZ4B2DZZHHWD-18I.84F to JSFCBB3YH3BBG-425A 
 Change the PA chip from SKY77643-21 to RR88643-31 which the new chip 

component is pin-for-pin compatible, has the same basic function and no 
change in radio parameters has occurred, also the same conditions apply of the 
PCB is replaced with an equivalent PA chip. 
 

Except for the change above, no other modification is performed. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 
 

Sincerely, 

 

 

                        

Contact Person: Jesus Garsilaso 

E-mail: jesusg@konnectone.com 
 


